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-" 'N Commonwealth Edison .

) one First Nationit Plan, Cnicago, Illinois
O '') Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
j Chicago, Illinois 60690

January 30, 1985
<

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
,

' Office of Nuclear Reactor. Regulation'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Byron Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Technical Specifications

.
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455

Dear Mr. Denton:. -

Enclosed are proposed additions and revisions to the
current. Byron 1 Technical Specifications. These new specifications
are necessary for the issuance of.the Technic.a1 Specifications which
will be incorporated into the Byron full-power operating licenses.

'

Prompt NRC review is requested. ,z
,

The attached specifications make revisions 'found to be
~

necessary during the startup test program. Each attachment contains
'an explanation of the individual changes. ,We are available at your
convenience to discuss these matters further. . ,.

One signed original and fifteen copies of'this letter and'

.the attachments'are provided for NRC review.
P

Very"truly yours,

6YLOLV' n
,

T. R. Tramm
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 1
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cc: Byron Resident.; Inspector e

Mr.. Rich-Emch ; .. E,; ,4

'
Mr. Ed Butcher
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